
Memorandum for Website posting 

From:  Chancery, Diocese of Gallup 

Subject:  Health Alert 2020-03-15 

Date:  March 15, 2020 at 1:00 PM MDST 

 

Surveillance: 

There have been no substantial changes in the status of infections of the COVID-19 from the 
Health Departments of New Mexico and Arizona.  The Center for Disease Control (CDC) has 
released all the testing results at the national labs for studies done through Saturday, March 
14th and there are no other updates. 

Directives for the Diocese of Gallup: No changes 

Prayer for the Day: 

Heavenly Father, we thank you for the gift of knowledge to help protect us from disease.  Please 
guard the well-being of health workers assisting those who are ill.  Grant comfort and assurance 
to all persons afflicted with serious disease and for their loved ones and families.  + Amen. 


